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Statement by the Islamic Republic of Iran
 26TH session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Zimbabwe
2 November 2016
At the outset, we would like to warmly welcome the delegation of Zimbabwe and appreciate their informative report.

Mr. President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran notes with satisfaction the adoption of the new Zimbabwean Constitution in May 2013, the enactment of the Trafficking in Persons Act (2014) and the creation of the Inter ministerial Task Force on Human Trafficking.
We would like to make the following recommendations to Zimbabwe:   

1- To speed up the process of reviewing and aligning the laws to the Constitution,
2- To continue its efforts in human rights training and awareness raising,

3- To continue its efforts in combating Human Trafficking,

4- To accelerate activities for implementation of the Agenda for Sustainable Socio-Economic Transformation,

5- To continue its endeavors for development and poverty alleviation throughout the country.

In closing, we wish the delegation of Zimbabwe all success.

Thank you.
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